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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Tehama County SELPA Governance Council Hereby 
Gives Notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows:  
 
The Tehama County Special Education Local Plan Area will hold a Public 
Hearing to review the SELPA Local Plan, Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget 
Plan on Thursday, May 28, 2020 at approximately 9:00 a.m.   
 
After the Public Hearing, the SELPA Governance Council will adopt the Local 
Plan, including the Annual Service and Budget Plans. 
 
In order to comply with the Governor Newsom’s Stay at Home Order, the Public 
Hearing will not be held in person. Rather, the Public Hearing will be held virtually 
through the ZOOM Platform or telephonically.   In order to submit a public 
comment, please email Veronica Coates (vcoates@tehamaschools.org) prior to 
8:00 AM on May 28th, 2020.  All public comments will be communicated to the 
Tehama County SELPA Governance Council.  Additionally, the SELPA Local Plan, 
Annual Service Plan, and Annual Budget Plan documents may be inspected by 
emailing vcoates@tehamaschools.org 
 
 
Hearing Date:  Thursday, May 28, 2019 
Time:    9:00 a.m.  
Location:     https://tcde.zoom.us/j/96379350560 
Telephonic:  1.669.900.9128 
Meeting ID:  963 7935 0560 
 
For additional information contact:  
Veronica Coates, Assistant Superintendent, Tehama County SELPA  
vcoates@tehamaschools.org 
530.588.4476  
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